
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

A Warm Welcome to All 

Our Parents! 
We hope you all had a wonderful start to the new year! 

February is here, and with it comes a lot of fun 
ac9vi9es and celebra9ons at The Li=le Bumblebee 

Nursery.  We are also delighted to welcome our new 
parents and children to The Li=le Bumblebee Nursery. 
We hope you feel at home and enjoy being part of our 

vibrant community. 

We are reques)ng parents to please scan the QR code 
and share your valuable feedback with us online. 

 

Important 

Information 

• Parking Reminder: We kindly request all parents 
to park considerately when dropping off and 
picking up children. Please avoid blocking 
entrances or other vehicles and be mindful of our 
neighbours. 

• Late Payment Charge: We will con9nue to enforce 
a late payment charge. To avoid this, please ensure 
all payments are made on 9me. Thank you for your 
coopera9on. 

• Fee Adjustment No)ce: To ensure we con9nue 
providing high-quality care and services, there will 
be a 5% increase in nursery fees star9ng from 
April 2025. This adjustment reflects rising wages, 
opera9onal costs and our commitment to 
maintaining excellent standards for your children. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

February 2025 

• Heart Flower Creations: The children will be making a 
“bunch of heart flowers” to take home. This activity will 
encourage their creativity as they paint, cut, and 
arrange heart-shaped flowers. 

• Valentine’s Water Play: Babies will engage in water 
play with red food colouring, creating a visually 
stimulating experience. We’ll also add sensory bottles 
and toys to explore during the activity. 

• Sensory Exploration: Our focus will be on creating an 
engaging and safe environment where the babies can 
explore different textures and colours associated with 
Valentine’s Day. 

• Valentine’s Card Making: We’re going to create special 
Valentine’s Day cards with the children. This will be a 
fun opportunity for them to use paints, stickers, and 
other craft materials to make cards for their families. 
The activity will help develop their fine motor skills and 
allow them to express themselves through art. 

Winter Activities 

Save the Date 

💖 13th February 2025 - Valentine’s Day Fun!  

We’re celebrating with a special Valentine’s event! 
The children will enjoy crafts, sensory play, music, and 
treats. They’re welcome to wear red or pink to join in 
the fun! 🎨🎵🍪 

 


